McLean

January 25, 2022

Dear MclLean Patients, Residents, and Families,

As a reminder, the next Family Council meeting will occur tomorrow, January 26
from 10:30 a.m. to II a.m. (please note it is a different time of day). Here is

the link and information to join. We are looking forward to you joining us!

Join Microsoft Teams Meeting
+1 860-241-5262 United States, Hartford (Toll)
Conference ID: 293 990 335#

We will give you an update on what’s happening here at McLean and provide an

update and answer any questions you have regarding the new visitation guidelines.

Beginning today, we have officially begun to implement the Governor’s executive
order to screen all visitors and essential personnel for their vaccination status. All

visitors or essential support persons, when visiting a nursing home resident,

® will need to provide proof they are fully vaccinated and if eligible have received
the booster

® or will provide paper or electronic proof of a negative rapid antigen test result
within the previous 48 hours or a negative PCR test that was completed within
the previous 72 hours — we are unable to verify a picture on your phone from
a home test unless you have a physician note documenting a telemedine visit to
verify the test

® or will take a rapid test when they arrive here at McLean — please visit the
family site on our website to watch a video on what to expect during the test
and we also have a link to schedule a specific time to test through
SimplyBook.Me if you prefer to have some assistance — you are not required
to pre-book a time


https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NDFjNjM2MTMtYjRmNS00ZGEzLTkzZmQtODEyMzFkMWI0MDMw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22d083ee8d-a5b0-4686-a64a-4436f291b3af%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22deb27a5a-5b30-4e83-a95d-c8504884c996%22%7d
tel:+1%20860-241-5262,,293990335# 

Below please find our cumulative data. We do not have any new positive residents or
employees. From our resident testing last week, we are waiting for one more test
result, but all other residents have tested negative, other than the one person from
this past Saturday. We currently only have one employee isolating at home from last

week.
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Cumulative data below is from March 2020 to January 25, 2022
Positive cases are noted based on a resident’s home neighborhood

. Last positive case
Positive Recovered Deaths
reported on:
Total for Assisted Living 20 1/21/22 17
Total for Skilled Nursing 39 12/30/21 32 i
Total for Employees 111 1/19/22 110




